
Alain Destexhe, MP
Chair of the Parliamentary Network 
on the World Bank & IMF                                 

   
Paris, 11 October 2012

Parliamentary Network on the World Bank and IMF Field Visit to Sri Lanka, 26-29 November 2012

Dear XXXX,

On behalf of the Parliamentary Network on the World Bank & International Monetary Fund (PN), I 
would like to invite you to participate in a field visit to Sri Lanka from 26-29 November 2012 as part of 
the delegation of the Parliamentary Network.

The PN, the IMF and the World Bank are bringing a delegation of approximately 12 influential members 
of parliament (MPs) from around the world to Sri Lanka for a four day field visit as part of the Network’s 
“Parliamentarians in the Field” program. This program has taken over 150 MPs from both developed 
and developing countries to countries where the IMF and the World Bank are active.

This visit is expected to last four days to allow time for projects visits throughout Sri Lanka. The program 
will include discussions with local parliamentarians and officials from Government, the IMF and World 
Bank teams in Sri Lanka, civil society and private sector representatives and other donors.

If you cannot attend the field visit, we would please ask you to designate a representative. 

The International Secretariat in Paris will prepare the delegation schedule once the final programme of 
the field visit becomes available. I invite your office to contact our Program Officer, Ms. Gergana Ivanova 
at +33 (0)1 40 69 30 55 or by e-mail at givanova@pnowb.org for more information.

Sincerely,

Alain Destexhe, MP
Chair of the Parliamentary Network 
on the World Bank and IMF

The Parliamentary Network on the World Bank & 
International Monetary Fund
66, Avenue d’Iéna 75116 Paris, France
+33 (0)1 40 69 30 55 / secretariat@pnowb.org
Check our website at http://www.pnowb.org
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